
 

                                                                                                                                  MASS TIMES 

           Saturday, Vigil Mass    6:00 pm 

                                                                                    Sunday, Family Mass   10:00 am 

                                                                                                 Student’s Mass   5:00 pm 

                                                                                                            01st December 2019  
 

ST   CARTHAGE’S   NEWSLETTER 

 

   Presbytery & Parish Centre Address:                  Church Address:  
  

  30 Bayles Street, Parkville, 3052.                            123 Royal Parade, Parkville, 3052 
  
  Telephone: (03) 9347 2493                                    Email: stcarthages@bigpond.com 

                Web: www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au 

mailto:stcarthages@bigpond.com
http://www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au/


 

This Sunday Evening 01st December:   
* Faye Dumont will direct  
The Melbourne Womens Choir  
at the 5pm Student Mass. 

 

Next Sunday Evening 08th December:   
* The Australian Chamber Choir  
will sing at the 5pm Student Mass. 

 

On Sunday Evening 15th December:   
* The St Carthage’s Music Group 
will lead the singing at  
the 5pm Students Mass. 

 

On Sunday Evening 15th December:   
*The Choir of Scots Church Melbourne 
will sing at our annual Carol Eucharist.  

 
 
 
 
 

 



 

Christmas Appeal 2019 
 

The Parkville Conference of St Vincent de Paul is appreciative 

of the ongoing support of Fr Michael and the parishioners of 

St Carthage’s Church. This support enables us to work with 

the many disadvantaged people of the inner-city suburbs, 

tertiary students with disabilities, and primary school 

students in our region and in remote Indigenous 

communities.  
 

We are most thankful for your contribution over the Winter 

Appeal and the support we received from the recent Parish 

Trivia Night. We now call on you to continue to assist our 

work through the Christmas Appeal (running over the 

weekends of 7/8 December and 14/15 December) as one 

hundred percent of all donations go towards the programs of 

the Parkville Conference. Our members will be distributing 

envelopes and our end of year report after mass over these 

weekends. 
 

For more information please contact  

Our President David 0412 553 720 or Peter 0413 754 523. 



 

DONATION BOX  
FOR  

ROTARY BOOK FAIR 

 
The Rotary Club of Carlton is conducting a 

ROTARY BOOK FAIR ON  
SATURDAY 21 MARCH & SUNDAY 22 MARCH 2020 

The Book Fair will be held at Kathleen Syme Library 
& Community Centre, 251 Faraday Street Carlton 
with, the proceeds to continue to assist funding of 
Mental Health Research, and a Young Children’s 

Literacy Project. 
 

Please drop your books, vinyls, CDs, DVDs you no 
longer read, look at /listen to etc, into the Donation 

Box located in the church porch. 
 

An opportunity to help these great Rotary 
Community Projects. 

 

Thank you again for your support to the Rotary Club 
of Carlton- we are there for humanity and our 

community. 



 



 
For many years this traditional Catholic Calendar has supported 

the work of the Columban Mission Team. 
The Columbans would be one of the most admired groups that 

works in the third world. 
 

Their respect for people cultures where they work is remarkable 
and their priority to address issues of injustice. 

amongst the poor is outstanding. 
Each year St Carthage’s Parish sells 60 copies of this calendar. 

Available on table towards the back of the church $7 



 

John Kauffmann at Newman College 

How an art photographer saw the work of 

Walter Burley Griffin 

 

In 1918, John Kauffmann was engaged to capture images of 

the recently completed Newman College at the University of 

Melbourne. Kauffmann's original images are being exhibited for 

the first time since they were created 100 years ago. The 

exhibition will also feature contemporary re-photographs of 

Kauffman's images by Trevor Pitkin. The opening of the 

exhibition will be held on Friday, 6th December, at 5pm. 

  

Please contact rsvp@newman.unimelb.edu.au if you would like 

to attend. The exhibition will also be open on Saturday, 7th 

December (10am-2pm) and Monday, 9th December (10am-

3pm). Additional information is available on the flyer.  

  

mailto:rsvp@newman.unimelb.edu.au?subject=John%20Kauffmann


 


